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Currently there are few events scheduled at the school. In October there will be 
a bus drill and a social distance picture day.  Staff members are collec<ng data 
and informa<on on ways to improve student instruc<on, movement and 
emo<onal wellbeing. Communica<on with families has been and will con<nue 
to be a regular and documented ac<vity. Distance learning plans are strengthen 
with each opportunity that classroom teachers and SRBI/media staff are able to 
meet to organize remote learning.  We currently have 17 students doing remote 
learning.  Social Emo<onal Learning as well as individual support for families 
and students has been cri<cal in working towards a more successful transi<on.  
Teachers are instruc<ng students on what to do during a lock down and our first 
fire will be done within the guidelines of social distancing.   Staff members are 
using zoom to communicate between each other and within groups.  Any 
changes or unexpected concerns and successes are shared with either Mrs. 
Danielson or Administra<on.  Student numbers have changed due to families 
changing posi<on on both returning to the building and remote learning and 
moving into or out of town.  We are following changes daily 

2020 - 2021 – Enrollment  

            TEAM CLASSROOM ENROLLMENT 2020-2021 

CC   

TEAM AUG SEPT OCT NOV DEC JAN FEB MARCH APRIL MAY JUNE

PreK/K 18 21

Team A 20 20

Team B 17 16

Team C 21 21



Enrollment 2020-2021  

Grade Aug Sept Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb March April May June

Preschool 8 8   

Kindergarten 10 10        

One 10 10                  

Two 10  10                       

Three  9 9                 

Four 8 7            

Five 11 13       

Six 9 8       

Out of building Number Date

3 September 2, 2020

3 September 20, 2020

Distance Learning Home School Back to School

17 (one student - no 
contact)

6 55


